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(401) 658-1660

Debra W. Malcolm, Principal                                                                                                  Lori Joubert, Secretary

You are cordially invited to celebrate the reopening of JJM

Cumberland Hill Elementary School.

Join us as we begin a new chapter in celebrating the first school

building to be renovated in the district.

Friday, September 9, 2022

5:00 pm

The front lawn of the school.

(in case of inclement weather, the ceremony will be held in the primary learning commons in the

main hallway of the school)

Immediately following, attendees will have the opportunity to tour the

building.


